ANNAPOLIS

Staff Report on R-56-22

Date: October 8, 2022

To: Mavyor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Subject: R-56-22. City Dock Holiday Market and Itinerant Merchant Sales in the Historic District

For the purpose of authorizing a non-recurring major City Dock event; and authorizing hawker,
peddler, and itinerant merchant sales in the Historic District in conjunction with the Annapolis
City Dock Holiday Market event. The Annapolis “City 3 Dock Holiday Market” is authorized as
a non-recurring major City Dock event and that sales of merchandise in the Historic District are
allowed in conjunction with the “City Dock Holiday Market” at Susan Campbell Park from
December 8, 2022, through 6 December 11, 2022.

Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoft, City Manager



